

TO:

06/07/2023

Marie Michelle Barnas

Media Arts Department Chair

Middle Tennessee State University

Dear Ms. Barnas,

Re: Recommendation for Grant Whitsitt - Adjunct Faculty, Media Arts Position

I am writing to recommend Grant Whitsitt for the position of Adjunct Faculty in your Media Arts Department at Middle Tennessee State University. He was employed at Bardel Entertainment in Vancouver, Canada as a 2D Flash Animator to work on the Warner Bros Animation TV series, Teen Titans Go!, for a few months in 2019 and 2021, and he reported to me when I was the Production Manager then.

During his time with our studio, he produced good quality animation and interacted well with the team, so he is very familiar with animation production. He can work independently as he did in-studio and remotely at home during the pandemic, and has a good work ethic, always striving to complete his tasks in a timely manner. He also has excellent written and verbal communication skills, which would make him a great candidate for teaching animation.

Overall, he was a pleasure to work with and would be an asset to your Media Arts Department.

If you have any further questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Freda Chan Line Producer 604-767-1736 cell fchan@bardel.ca